
Barbara Norelli, Library  

Tom O’Connell ,  C o m p u t e r  S c i e n c e  ( o n e - y e a r  r e p l a c e m e n t )  

A d m i n i s t r a t i o n :   

S h a r o n  C l e m m e y ,  A s s o c i a t e  R e g i s t r a r  (non- voting)  

David DeConno ,  R e g i s t r a r  (non- voting)  

Ron Seyb,  A s s o c i a t e  D e a n  o f  F a c u l t y  (non- voting)  

Shannon Phillips ,  A s s i s t a n t  R e g i s t r a r  (observer)  

S t u d e n t  R e p r e s e n t a t i v e :  

R i l e y  F i l i s t e r - W e i m a n  21’ ( F a l l  2 0 1 7 )  

Hannah Mi ller  1 8 ’  ( S p r i n g  2 0 1 8 )  

 

Meetings with the Full Committee : 
The Curriculum Committee met 14 times in the fall semester and 13 times in the spring semester, 
for a total of 27 meetings. Agenda items included: 

�Ÿ 41 proposals for 1



https://www.skidmore.edu/curriculum_committee/documents/ProposedSyllabusStatements.pdf
https://www.skidmore.edu/curriculum_committee/documents/CurriculumCommitteeExpeditedReviewRules-final.pdf
https://www.skidmore.edu/curriculum_committee/documents/CurriculumCommitteeExpeditedReviewRules-final.pdf
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Routine Matters : 
In addition to the work of the full committee, the routine-matters subcommittee that is composed 
of Ron Seyb, David DeConno, and the Chair of the CC responded to many routine matters. Routine 
matters include deleting courses no longer being offered, minor changes to existing courses, minor 
changes to prerequisites, travel seminar proposals, and the like. 
 
Conclusion:  
The Curriculum Committee had another busy year, which indicates that many exciting curricular 
changes were happening. With departments and programs hiring new faculty members and the 


